Jim Kuhn

To:
'SPH100H@oduvm.cc.odu.edu'

Cc:
dpitti@virginia.edu

Subject:
RE: Newdigate Newsletters in Electronic Format

Dr. Hines:

It was good to talk with you yesterday.  Per our conversation, I’m sending you contact information for Daniel Pitti, 

the instructor of the course I took at the University of Virginia’s Rare Book School.  Mr Pitti has been involved in projects mounting historical primary source material on the World Wide Web as Project Director of the Institute for Advanced Technology in the Humanities, at the University of Virginia.  If you have access to the web, you could see their web site at:  http://jefferson.village.virginia.edu/
I spoke with Mr Pitti about the Newdigate Newsletters and about your project to transcribe all 3,954 of them.  I told him I’d pass his name on to you (I’m copying him on this email).  When Mr Pitti and I spoke, he expressed interest in talking with you about possibly mounting your work on the WWW, or helping you find a traditional publishing venue, or possibly both.  I hope you have an opportunity to get in touch with him and that the two of you might be able to work towards making this material more widely available.  As I said yesterday, Mr Pitti didn’t promise anything, but did sound interested in your project and would certainly be a good person to talk with about your work.  

Unfortunately I’m not sure the Folger Library can have much of an “official” institutional role in this project.  But I’d be delighted to help in any way I can, since this work of yours represents one of the first attempts (if not the very first attempt) to provide full-text on-line access to some of the Folger manuscript collection, and given that we are hoping to begin planning for broader online access to the manuscript collection here.

Hope to meet you when you’re next in town, and I hope your summer is going well.

Sincerely,

Jim Kuhn

Jim Kuhn

Head of Technical Services

Folger Shakespeare Library

201 East Capitol Street, South East

Washington, D.C. 20003

202/675-0369 voice

202/675-0328 fax

jkuhn@folger.edu
-----Original Message-----

From:
SPH100H@oduvm.cc.odu.edu [SMTP:SPH100H@oduvm.cc.odu.edu]

Sent:
Thursday, June 04, 1998 10:07 AM

To:
Jim Kuhn

Subject:
Re: Newdigate Newsletters in Electronic Format

Dear Mr. Kuhn:

     It was a pleasure also to me to speak with you on the phone a few

days ago.  I have by e-mail your forwarded message to ICAME and of

course your message to me of yesterday.  Thanks for both.  It's also

very good to have Mrs. Yeandle's e-mail address, which I see in the head

matter of your messages of yesterday.  Please give her my best greeting,

and I hope to see you both when I come to Washington some time pretty

soon.  Keep me advised, if you will, of your progress with ICAME.  If

you have any more questions about my version of the Newdigate

Newsletters, call or write me.  I am on-line here once or twice Mondays

through Fridays (and some times on Saturdays).  Good luck in Charlottes-

ville.     Sincerely yours, Phil Hines

